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Honorable Supervisors,

I urge you to oppose the proposed giveaway to Oil and Gas companies. Let's honor
the voice and public health of our community by protecting the Ventura County 2040
General Plan. Uphold government integrity, prioritize our health, and respect the
voice of our community - vote no. 

Respectfully,

Elizabeth O'Donnell
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